
First Day of School Supplement

Appearing in the Express & Star Tuesday 15th October 2024

Dear Parent/Guardian,

On Tuesday 15th October 2024 the Express & Star is publishing an exclusive First Day
of School Photograph Supplement, The Supplement will commemorate the all important
first day of school Featuring full colour pictures along with other schools from across the
area.

We hope you will consider purchasing this memorable keepsake for your family and
friends, please find information below on how to pre-order your copies at only £1.00 per
copy for Express & Star Tuesday 15th October 2024.

Pre-Order

Copies will be delivered to the school on the day of publication
● To order online please visit

https://expressandstarfirstdayofschool.eventbrite.co.uk (Small Eventbrite
Fee Applies)

● Alternatively, to order by telephone please call 0800 146540

Newspapers will be available to purchase from your local store on the day of
publication, we advise you to pre-order to guarantee your copy.

Photographs will be published in the newspaper, if for any reason you don’t wish your
child to appear please contact the school office who will review the photograph they
have provided.

If you have any questions, please call us on 0800 146540 or send us an email to
schoolmemories@expressandstar.co.uk

Express & Star Customer Service Team

https://expressandstarfirstdayofschool.eventbrite.co.uk

